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You have already received my strong opposition to what I term the 'half-baked, half-a-bypass'
proposal. After waiting for several decades for a full bypass from the end of the M67 at
Mottram-in-Longdendale and going straight through to the east of Tintwistle - i.e. to take ALL
trans-pennine traffic including HGVs asway from local roads - local residents in Glossopdale - of
whom I am one - are presented with a truly ridiculous scheme where the new road joins the
horrendously congested Mottram Moor half way along! Highways officers admit that - if built - will
actually increase traffic flows in many parts of Hadfield, Glossop and Hollingworth. I am happy to
speak at the inquiry - please let me know of am able to do that. Thanks.


